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Reminder of payments - An interim payment of £60 will be required at the end of March 
and the final balance of £70 by the end of May. Thank you to those of you who have been 
paying in instalments. 

A fantastic turn out, as always, for Red Nose Day. £53 
was raised so well done 
everyone. 

I hope you found your meetings last week very productive. As I always 

say, the door is always open if you have any concerns with your child 

at any time.  

Last week of clubs is week beginning 25th March.  



Our stars of the week are  

Lottie C, Kaiden, Arthur and Kymmie. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
 Orange (50 reads) - Rowan 
Green (80 reads) - Summer, Kymmie 
Red (200 reads) - Layla and Oliver 
 

A massive well done to Evie, Poppy, Isla, Rowan, Oliver 
and Noah for passing their Levels 1 & 2 of Bikeability. 

They are now competent and safe road users. 

Seren, Lottie C, Harvey and Victoria attended Funfest at 

the Roseland this week and enjoyed many activities from 

bouncing balloons over a net to holding tennis rackets 

with bean bags on whilst dodging through cones! They 

all had a fantastic time and as always their behaviour 

was outstanding. 

Can you please remember that slips and payment are due in school every Monday 
please. It makes the management of lunches very difficult if they are not brought in 
on time. Thank you for your cooperation.  


